
Principal Message 4/14/23 

Stevenson Penguins, 

We’ve been some busy birds here at Stevenson!   Study Trips to the Zoo, Physics Day at Busch Gardens, 

and our Spring Sensation performance of Wing It!  Our first and second grade students did not 

disappoint with their performance.  I can’t believe they learned how to play the Recorded is such a little 

amount of time.  How about those sassy dances?  Super cute, right?  The vocals of our students were so 

clear and they projected so well.  We have some professionals in the making!   

Next week will be a busy one as well.  We will be welcoming our incoming Kindergarten students on 

Wednesday at our annual Stepping Stones event.  We also have the 4-H Speech Competition for 

students in grades 4-6 on Friday.   

In addition to those events, Tuesday at 4:15pm next week the School Advisory Council will meet.  I have 

received confirmation from several individuals that they are interested in serving the next term on the 

School Advisory Council.  I thank these individuals in advance for their interest in supporting our school’s 

improvement by serving in this capacity.  Since there are 7 openings and I have 6 individuals nominated, 

they are running uncontested and there is no need for a ballot.  The parents that will serve the next 

term on SAC are Bosha Palapava, Sara Faro, Lea Karpowich, Michelle Canha, Shannon Paoletti, and 

Barbara Thorpe.  They will sit as parent representation on the team beginning in the 23-24 School Year.  

Again, thank you to these ladies for volunteering to serve our school in this capacity. 

Those of you that still need volunteer hours, we have several opportunities available.  Click the links to 

support us with your time.  

(Stepping Stones) https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B054FABAC2CA1FF2-stepping2  

(Car Loop) https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B054FABAC2CA1FF2-carloop 

(Evening with the Arts) https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B054FABAC2CA1FF2-evening 

A+ Thrift Store is in need of 4 hours of Volunteer service.  Even an hour of your time is appreciated and 

will be logged for your Stevenson Volunteer hours.  

Well, that’s it for this week.  I hope you have a wonderful weekend! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 
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